
We had a great week! 

This week we talked all about bears. We 
learned how bears hibernate in the winter 
and how hungry they might be when they 

wake up from their long nap. We also 
talked about what bears eat.  We found 
out they like berries, honey, bugs and 

sometimes rotten trees.

For our fine motor crafts this week, we 
made sleepy bears, bear ears and bear 
paws. We also made brown cardboard 

tube bears.

During social skills this week, Miss Fran 
worked with the kiddos making Christmas 

wreaths to share with the other 
classrooms. The kiddos did a great job 

and loved giving our other friends a 
special decoration to hang up.  

Miss Ilia and Charlotte came in to visit this 
week.  We had fun playing in our vet 

center with them.  The kiddos did a great 
job giving Charlotte a check-up.

Some of the stories we read this week 
were:

Brown Bear,Brown Bear What Do You 
See, Shh! Bears Sleeping , Bear About 
Town, We’re Going on a Bear Hunt, and 

Cuddly Bear.

 This  month we will be learning about the
color blue and the star shape.
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November 27th – December 1st

Reminders

December 8th 
Field Trip

No After School

December 22nd 
Pajama Day

December 25th- January 1st 
No School 

Christmas Break


